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Week beginning 10th November
English
We will continue looking at Percy the park keeper books written by Nick Butterworth and discover how a storm in the park makes the animals feel. We will use speech bubbles and speech marks to create conversations between Percy and the animals then begin to plan our own story for Percy the park keeper.  Draw a picture of Percy and one of the animals. Practise using speech bubbles or speech marks to show what they are talking about.
Maths
In maths we will be continuing our work on multiplication and applying this knowledge to missing number problems and practising times tables using numbergym on the laptops. We will also be doing some work on position and direction. This work will be linked to Percy the park keeper, writing sets of instructions using directional vocabulary such as forwards, left, right, turn, clockwise and anticlockwise. You could try writing sets of instructions at home for someone to follow or write a set of directions for your walk to school.

Topic
In topic this week we will be looking at animal homes and habitats. Weather permitting, we will spend some time in the wildlife area looking at habitats and finding out what sort of animals live there.

Other Notes
On Friday some students from York St John University will be joining us to play some phonics games they have been making. We do this every year - the students put a lot of time and effort into these sessions and the children really enjoy it.

We have an enrichment day coming up – we will be needing lots of help with our sewing activity. Please see the enrichment day letter and let us know if you can join us. Help with this activity is very much appreciated!

Thank you,
Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
